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Security Credentials Section 
(Badge Office)   

 This special Badge Office Bulletin/Newsletter contains critical/Time 
Sensitive information regarding the following: 

BADGE OFFICE CLOSURES FOR SYSTEM UPGRADES

TERMINAL ID (STERILE AREA) RE-BADGE COMPLETION – NEW MUSTARD
ADGES

LAWA CREDENTIALING SYSTEM IMPROVEMENTS/ENHANCEMENTS FOCUSING
ON:

FINGERPRINT APPLICATION (ATTACHMENT 1)

ICON REQUEST FORM (ATTACHMENT 2)

USCBP SEAL APPLICATION PROCESS FLOW (ATTACHMENT 3)

EMAIL NOTIFICATION TO CBP SEAL APPLICANTS TO CONTACT COMPANY SEAL COORDINATOR
(ATTACHMENT 4)

APPLICANT PERSONAL EMAIL ADVISORY BULLETIN (ATTACHMENT 5)

AUTHORIZED SIGNER VIDEO TRAINING – BADGE ICONS – WEB ADDRESS TO
TRAINING:

CRITICAL DATES FOR COMPLETION OF TRAINING FOR BADGE ICONS

ALIEN REGISTRATION NUMBER - BEST PRACTICE SUBMISSION ON

FINGPERPRINT & BADGE APPLICATION.

ALIAS (AKA) NAMES – MANDATORY SUBMISSION ON FINGERPRINT & BADGE
APPLICATION.
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